
Silly’s on the Sidewalk Food Drive 
 
From October through Christmas each year the food shelves are stocked because people are in a giving 
mood for Thanksgiving and Christmas (holiday time). However, once the holidays end most people do 
not have the money to give, or the food to give because they are busy catching up with Christmas bills 
or holiday bills of their own. By the middle of February the food shelf in Carlton County located in 
Cloquet begins to struggle to keep up with the demand and ends up in dire need of more donations.  
 
March is National Food Shelf Month for that reason, not just here, but around the country. Last year 
through our donations (yours included) we were able to stock the shelf for a two month period and 
beyond!  
 
March 22nd is the date of this year's WKLK, Silly's on the Sidewalk event. We start here at 6am and go 
until 9am. There is another drive we hold in Moose Lake from 9am-11am.  
 
People can drop off non-perishable food items as well as monetary donations at WKLK Studios in 
downtown Cloquet and Fond du Lac Tribal Center in the lobby will have a non-perishable food 
donation bin. 
 
 If you have a monetary donation please see Tammy Anderson in the FDL Planning Division. For every 
one dollar we give the Salvation Army can buy $10.00 worth of food. Checks can be made out to the 
Salvation Army and it must say in the memo line 'Food Shelf' or it goes into a general fund.  
 
Thank you all for your gracious support in this great campaign. 
 


